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Approve City Council Letter in Support of Mayor Lee's Nomination to the California Coastal
Commission

Currently, the North Coast Representative Seat on the California Coastal Commission is open for
appointment by Governor Gavin Newsom. The Mendocino County Board of Supervisors unanimously
approved a letter of support for the nomination of Mayor Will Lee to the North Coast Representative Seat
on May 7, 2019. The proposed letter from the Fort Bragg City Council supports the nomination of Mayor
Lee to be appointed by Governor Newsom to the California Coastal Commission.
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